From: Jeff Haley

Sent: Tuesday, June 27, 2017 10:37 AM

To: Jon Marby

Subject: RE: Tier 1 Sub-Contractors and Tier 1 List

This is approved provided insurance review (Bonnie) meets contract requirements. Additionally, can you provide some
additional information on the company like a summary of the company, staff, and anticipated work load for QCD-DRU
files. Providing something like what was given for Tier 1 contractors in the 5FO would be sufficient and consistent
allowing us to store the information in our document retention files.

Thanks,

Jeff Haley

Director of Recovery Homeowner Programs
Office of Community Development-DRU
225-341-2270—-office

From: Mabry, Jon [mailto:lon.Mabry@iem.com]
Sent: Tuesday, Juns 27, 2017 8:25 AM

To: Jeff Haley

Subject: Tier 1 Sub-Contractors and Tier 1 List

Jeff - Attached is the current list of first tier subcontractors, memo requesting approval to add Dynamic
Construction Corp. as Tier 1 provider and evidence of insurance. Thanks for consideration.

Jon
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